
 

 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
MEETING 

 
 

 
 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE THAT THE BOARD 
OF EDUCATION WILL BE HOLDING A 
PUBLIC HEARING TO CONSIDER THE 
REQUEST OF A LABOR DAY WAIVER. 

 
THIS HEARING WILL TAKE PLACE AT THE 

ROMEO COMMUNITY SCHOOLS 
ADMINISTRATION BUILDING (316 N. MAIN 

STREET, ROMEO, MI 48065) ON 
WEDNESDAY, APRIL 12, 2023 AT 4:00 P.M. 

 


